December 2022

Marais des Cygnes Extension Master Gardeners "Wreaths for Residents" Community Project



Recently the Marais des Cygnes Extension Master Gardeners met and made holiday wreaths for residents of the Osawatomie Vintage Park Assisted Living facility as one of their community projects. The Master Gardeners donated wreath materials for several weeks prior to meeting together to assemble the wreaths. Members were quite generous in their donations with pinecones, cinnamon sticks, old jewelry, bells, ribbons and so on for a selection to create a unique wreath. No two wreaths were alike!

Master Gardeners delivered the wreaths to the Osawatomie Vintage Park facility last week. Each of the residents received a festive wreath to hang on their door. The residents were so appreciative of the efforts.

The Master Gardeners enjoyed the comradery of the day as well as making the wreaths and already planning to make this an annual tradition. For any questions about the Marais des Cygnes Extension Master Gardeners, please call 913-294-4306.

Written & Submitted by: Jan Thompson & Anita Boyett-Voke, MdC EMGs

